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Meet the Team 
 

John C. Lee, M.D. 

Dr. John C. Lee is a graduate of the College of Medicine, Eye 

Residency, and Fellowship training in Glaucoma at the University of 

Iowa. He began his general private practice over 40 years ago. He has 

seen many patients with advanced eye disease who have arrived 

hoping to have their vision restored, but unfortunately could not 

grant their wishes. This led him to start the Midwest Sight 

Foundation, NFP in May of 2014. Education of local community members about these blinding 

diseases is his mission to reduce the number of people who unnecessarily go blind. 

Prior to medical training, Dr. Lee was a mechanical engineer for a major construction 

equipment company. 

 

Lorrie J. Durbin, RN, BSN, COMT 

Lorrie, a graduate of Quincy College and Southern Illinois University, is the 

practicing nurse as well as secretary and treasurer of the foundation. For 

over 35 years, she has worked closely with Dr. Lee and plays a crucial role 

in the education and screening of the general public. 

 

 

Luka Lubecki 

Luka is the current intern for the Midwest Sight Foundation and a 

senior at Millikin University. She is studying accounting and will be 

graduating in December of 2020. Luka is the 7th Midwest Sight 

Foundation intern from Millikin University. 

 

 

 

Our Mission is to educate and screen the general public to determine those at risk 

for glaucoma and other potentially blinding diseases. 



Children’s Vision Program 
 

 

Children do not always know what “normal” vision looks 

like, and are more likely not to complain of vision problems. 

However, it is crucial to get your children’s eye checked at a 

very early age. Eye examinations are important for normal 

vision development and to ensure that the child has good 

visual acuity they need to perform well in school as well as 

other activities. The doctor will evaluate the eye for glasses as 

well as look for potentially blinding diseases such as amblyopia 

(lazy eye). 

Amblyopia (lazy eye) is the leading cause of visual 

impairment among children. It affects 2 to 3 out of every 100 

children and unless it is successfully treated in early childhood it 

can persist for life. Early diagnosis and treatment, so vital, can 

help prevent any long-term problems with your child’s vision. 

Amblyopia (lazy eye) can usually be corrected with glasses or 

contact lenses, eye patches, and sometimes surgery. Occlusion 

is also a cause of amblyopia. If there is an opacity or clouding of 

the front structures of the eye, this can lead to lack of development or the weakening of 

one eye. 

 

Through our Children’s Vision Program we screen the vision of children, free of 

charge. Along with a free screening, we present a program to train parents, teachers, and 

childcare providers the signs of amblyopia.  



The Eye Model 
 

In 2017, Dr. John Lee designed and introduced an innovative new project filled with 

promise. Prior to medical training, Dr. Lee was a mechanical engineer for a major construction 

equipment company. 

 With the help from a number of companies and 

Richland Community College’s Welding classes, the 

Foundation constructed a Walk-In Eye Model for the 

Children’s Museum of Illinois. This interactive display, “A 

Peek Inside,” allows visitors to enter the model to learn 

more about the eye and diseases. 

The seven foot diameter model has a four foot opening to 

allow visitors to enter. It is displayed in the Healthy Habits area of 

the museum. Both children and the adults that accompany them 

benefit from this learning experience.  

 

 

Stop by the 

Children's Museum 

to view our project! 

 

 

This project is partially supported by a grant from the John Ullrich Foundation, the National Endowment 

for the Arts, the Illinois Arts Council Agency, the Decatur Area Arts Council, and many private 

donations.  



Serving Our Community 

 

Over the last 5 years, The Midwest Sight Foundation has been able to 

greatly expand the number of free screenings it has been able to give. In 

2018, the Foundation screened over 350 people for glaucoma. 

On average, The Midwest Sight Foundation does 1-2 screening 

sessions a week, all around Illinois. Counties served include: Macon, 

Dewitt, DuPage, Sangamon, Coles, Douglas, Cumberland, Logan, Champaign, 

Moultrie, and Shelby. More counties are soon to come. 
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Statements at the Museum  
 

“Wow. I am in a big eye.”     -Max, age 5 

 

“Oh, that looks like my eyeball.”     -Piper, age 5 

 

“This is kind of cool. Once I watched a video about how eyes work. Now, I can 

walk inside.”     -Bethany, age 8 

 

“Holy Moly!”     -Mason, age 3 

 

“The (eye model) exhibit will bring lots of information and curiosity to many who 

might not know the importance of good eye health.”     -Joyce 

 

“I am amazed at A Peek Inside. This new exhibit encourages both kids and parents 

to take more interest in eye health! Thanks so much for all of your hard work on 

this project.”    -anonymous 
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Ms. Donna Hois 
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Mr. Larry Howell 
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Miss Lauren Hwang 
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Ms. Mercedes Johnson 

Dr. & Mrs. Donald J. Jones 

Mr. & Mrs. Lucien C. Kapp 

The Khan Foundation 

Mrs. Chunghee L. Kim 

Mr. Myung Kim 

Dr. & Mrs. Tae Hoon Kim 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas R. Langan 

King-Lar Company 

Mr.  & Mrs. Chang Shin Lee 

Mr. & Mrs. D.K. Lee 

Douglas Lee, J.D. 

Erick W. Lee, J.D. 

Grace A. Lee, M.D.  

Kyung S. Lee, M.D. 

Thomas C. Lee, M.D. 

Mr. James Liautaud 

Ms. Andrea S. Liming 

Mrs. Elizabeth Jones 

Mrs. Patricia M. Lourash 

Ms. Shondra Lynch 

Ms. Lauren MacDonald 

Mr. Charles Maclin, Jr. 

Mr. John McCoy 

Mr. Gary McMillin 

The Maroa Lions Club 

Ms. Judy McCleery, R.N. 

Mr. William McGuire 

Mr. & Mrs. Bryan Mikeworth 

Mr. Rhody R. Miller 

Ms. Sheri A. Moon 
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Mr. Carl W. Powell 
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Mrs. Judy E. Ragan 

Mrs. Edna Rau 

Mr. Edwin M. Rau 
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Mr. Dean Rhodes 

Mr. Sam Rogers 

Rotary Club of Decatur #180 

Mr. & Mrs. Rick Rybak 

Ms. Nancy Salefski 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard L. Sattley 

Mr. Gary Sawyer 

Mr. David Slaybaugh 

Mr. Larry G. Solomon 
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Mr. Richard Stoddard 

Mrs. Winnie Stortzum 
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 Foundation  

Mr. Sean Streaty 

Mr. & Mrs. James Tueth 
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The John Ullrich Foundation 

WAND TV 

Mr. Rodney B. Washburn 

Mr. & Mrs. James O. Watson 

Mr. Gary Wendell 

Mr. & Mrs. Herman Weyen 
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Please note the above are gifts made up until August 31, 2019. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Midwest Sight Foundation, NFP 

 

1714 S. Blaine Lane 

Decatur, IL 62521 

 

Telephone: (217)-423-9000 

 

Email: midwestsightfoundationnfp@ 

gmail.com 

 

www.midwestsightfoundationnfp.com 
 

 

Midwest Sight Foundation, NFP, is a not for profit, 

charitable organization formed under Section 501(c)3 of 

the U.S. Internal Revenue Code. Donations to Midwest 

Sight Foundation, NFP are tax-deductible as charitable 

contributions for US federal income tax purposes. 

 


